
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      September 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
On Sunday, September 22, 2019, at the UAW General Motors and Aramark picket lines across 
the nation – I encourage your participation in Solidarity Sunday. We are inviting people of faith 
and others to join the picket lines in support as we recognize one full week since the start of this 
fight for a strong contract. Additionally at noon on Sunday, your local union chaplain will be 
available on the picket lines for words of support. 
 
As you know, strikes can be physically, emotionally, and spiritually exhausting on our 
membership and their families. We sincerely hope that these services provide everyone with a 
peaceful opportunity to come together to show support for those on the picket lines and those 
who have been wrongfully stripped from their quality healthcare by General Motors. 
 

In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Gary Jones 
President 
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